

Jim Silk now has with the help of an accountant QuickBooks connected to the bank accounts.

Sean suggested that for the July meeting everyone look into alternatives on how to bring down administrative costs.

We need to audit how many Masterlinks are being printed and correct the amounts to what is needed to distribute for events, etc.

We also need to look at prices & alternatives for mailing instead of using One Stop.

Deborah made a motion to approve the current budget with the understanding that there shall be new budget and accounting for 2018 to be approved by the Board of Directors by (Feb 1st which was amended) January 20th. Nolan 2nd Sean asked for discussion. All approved.

MMMCCCLXVIII. **Next Meetings/Events**

A. Quarterly Roaming Schedule – High Noon

- JUL 9 – YAV VFW Post 541 202 N Arizona Prescott, AZ 86305
- OCT – P-SM AAIC 7509 N 12th St Phoenix, AZ 85020

MMMMMMLXXII. **Adjourn**

- First Nolan_ Second Deborah_
- Discussion, Withdraw/Vote/Table, Time_8:10 pm_